
 

Press release 

PORR contractor for road in Warsaw's Wawer 
district  
 
Warsaw, 27.02.2024 - The Wawer District Office of the City of Warsaw has signed a contract with PORR S.A. for the 
construction of Celulozy Street on the section from Przewodowa Street to Bielika Street. The task, worth more 
than PLN 5 million, will be completed in the fourth quarter of this year. 
 
As part of the task, PORR is responsible for the construction of a 5.5-meter-wide asphalt road, the construction of a 2-
meter-wide sidewalk with individual entrances, as well as the construction of lighting and drainage. During the course 
of the work, the contractor will remove existing collisions with power, gas and teletechnical networks. 

Facts and figures in a nutshell: 

Project type: Construction of Celulozy Street in the Wawer district of the city of Warsaw 

Scope of works: Build  

Client: The Wawer District Office of the City of Warsaw 

Contractor: PORR S.A. 

Contract value: PLN 5.221 million  

Time for execution: November 2024 
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Signing of the agreement between the Wawer District Office of the City of Warsaw and PORR S.A. © Wawer District Office of the City of 
Warsaw. 
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The press release and photos from the event are available at PORR Newsroom. 

Media Contact: 
 
Marta Czerwińska 
Press Officer 
PORR S.A. 
T +48 501 437 812 
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